THE FIRST GROUP
HOSPITALITY =

Memorandum

Dear Valued Partner,
Greetings from The First Group Hospitality!

We are writing herewith to inform you in advance of a temporary closure of Soluna
Beach Club from 09th Jun 2025 till 09th Aug 2025 inclusive

We are committed to ensuring that we continue to provide the highest quality
experience, and this period will allow us to make significant improvements.

For the convenience of our guests, an exclusive rate of AED 50 including pool and beach
access, fully redeemable on food and beverage is available at Riva Beach Club on Palm
Jumeirah. Bookings can be made at the Concierge desk in the hotel lobby, this rate does
not include transportation. In addition, the hotel swimming pool remains open for
Guest’s use.

During this time both restaurants located at Soluna beach club; Risen Artisanal Café &
Bakery and Enas Mediterranean Restaurant will operate as normal.

For those guests who booked earlier with Access to Soluna Beach included in their
room rate, may liaise with our Front Office team for an alternative arrangement (Either
Free access to Riva Beach Club — with no transportation or 50/-AED redeemable
voucher in Food & Beverage )

We value your partnership and appreciate your understanding and support during this
time.

Sincerely y‘ours,

The First Group Hospitality Management




